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Johnson, Krista

From: Carol Cross <clcross34698@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 3:44 PM
To: Justice, Charlie
Subject: Retail ban on sales of puppies & kittens

Categories: SENT TO BOARD REPORTERS

CAUTION: This message has originated from outside of the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Commissioner Justice,  
 
Please vote to ban the retail sale of puppies and kittens in Pinellas County. The majority of these animals come from 
puppy mills. Allowing pet shops to sell them only encourages this practice. As a voter in Pinellas County, I hope you will 
vote for the ban! 
 
Thank you! 
 
Carol Cross 
 


